
Investing in
the Future

This project will consider our future hospital 
services as well as the needs of all communities 

across Shetland. We will also focus on how 
changes in the needs of our population could 

be met with new or innovative approaches that 
improve our health and wellbeing. 

 
We would like to hear from you if you have 
recent experience of current services and 

would like to take part.  

For further information, or to
register your interest in participating, 
please get in touch with us at:
Email shet.getinvolved@nhs.scot
Phone Edna Mary Watson, Chief Nurse (Corporate)/PFPI Lead     
Tel no 01595 743 377

We want
to hear
from you……
NHS Shetland has been asked by the 
Scottish Government to identify 
areas for investment in places, 
equipment, and technology over the 
next 20+ years, to support the future 
delivery of services across the Isles. 


